
Chollas Valley Community Planning Group (CVCPG)
Wednesday, February 14, 2023

NOTICE OF MEETING DATE CHANGE

1. The Chollas Valley Community Planning Group’s regularly scheduled meeting on 
February 20, 2023  is postponed since it falls on Presidents Day a Federal 
Holiday.

2. The CVCPG will instead meet on February 27, 2023 at 6:30PM via Zoom. 
Meeting agenda will be published shortly in accordance with the Brown Act.




